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E-mail: stmarysjuniorboys@gmail.com
Website:www.stmarysjuniorboysnenagh.com
               Easter Newsletter 2018
Dear Parents,

Spring is in the air and it’s lovely to see the brightness and the days lengthening. Easter is almost upon us and the children are very excited and looking forward to the raffle on the day of the Easter Holidays. Thanks to you all for your support and in particular to the Parent’s Council for their work in organising the raffle and sponsorship of prizes etc.
The Easter Raffle will take place on Friday 23rd March. This year we have lots of lovely prizes and vouchers. The children have been given the Easter Raffle cards. Please support us by returning the cards and €10 by Tuesday 20th March. The funds will go towards the purchase of more iPads for the school.

                 Some highlights of the term
Congratulations
Congratulations to Nathan Richardson from Sonas who won the All Ireland Credit Union Art Competition. He was presented with his prize in Croke Park on Sunday 11th February. We are all very proud of Nathan’s achievement.
Yoga
The schools 5 week Yoga initiative for Senior Infants and First Classes was a huge success. The children really enjoyed and benefitted greatly from the classes.
Active Days 

On Wednesday 21st February the children experienced a fantastic day of Athletics by the Active Schools Committee. We look forward to another fun filled day on Thursday 15th March. This time the activity will be Irish dancing in keeping with St. Patrick’s Day celebrations. Thanks to Mr. O’Meara, Ms. Shanahan and Ms. Moloney for all their work.
Reading Eggs
The Reading Eggs trial has been a great success. On the basis of this the school will commit to buying the programme for all school pupils starting in September 2018. To implement the programme we need to buy more iPads. The Easter Raffle funds will enable us to do this.

Easter Chicks

This year we have chicks hatching in an incubator in Mrs. Harte’s Senior Infant class. We are all excited and hope to see the chicks before the Easter Holidays.

Féile an Aonaigh
Best of luck to all our First Class pupils who will participate in the competition on Wednesday 14th March. They have been practising so hard and should be very proud of themselves. Thanks to their teachers Ms. Horrigan, Ms. Harrington and Ms. Galvin.
REMINDERS

Enrolment for 2018

The school is currently taking enrolments for the school year commencing September 2018. Please remind anyone who has school going children to come and register. 

Healthy Eating

It has come to our notice that some children are not eating healthy lunches. It is very important that parents support the school’s Healthy Eating Policy. We hope to spring into the new term with an updated Healthy Eating Policy .

(details after Easter)
Parking For The Safety Of Your Child

I remind you to never use the car park entrance when dropping off or collecting your child.
                                                      Yours sincerely ,

                                                                  ___________________

                                                                  Principal
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